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The Draft Sustainability Appraisal Scoping Report and the Initial HRA Screening Report was 
subject to a 5 week stakeholder consultation period commencing 23rd July 2018 until 27th 
August 2018. The LPA received 9 consultation responses. A summary of the key issues 
raised in relation to the reports is provided in the SA Scoping Report Consultation Report 
attached as a PDF below.  
 

SA Scoping Report - Consultation Report  

SA Scoping Report 

- Consultation Report.pdf

  

The amended final version of the Sustainability Appraisal Scoping Report and the Initial HRA 
Screening Report are attached as appendices 1 & 2 below and update the originals. 
 
Appendix 1 – Bridgend LDP Review Sustainability Appraisal Scoping Report: Updated Post Consultation (August 2018) 

 

Appendix 1.pdf
 

 
Appendix 2 – Bridgend LDP Review Initial HRA Screening Report 
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Bridgend Initial HRA Screening Report.PDF

 
 
Also attached below is the ‘Screening Determination’ that provides a record of determination 
regarding the need or otherwise to incorporate a statutory strategic environmental 
assessment (SEA) within the wider Sustainability Appraisal (SA) being undertaken in respect 
of the review of the 1st Bridgend Local Development Plan (LDP), referred to as the LDP 
Review. 
 
Bridgend LDP Review SEA Screening Determination 

Bridgend LDP 

Review SEA Screening Determination.pdf

 
 
Revised recommendation 
 
That Development Control Committee: 

a) note the contents of the Sustainability Appraisal Scoping Report, the Initial HRA 

Screening Report and Screening Determination; and  

 

b) give delegated authority to the Group Manager Development, Communities 

Directorate to make any factual corrections or amendments to the reports as 

considered necessary. 

Reason: The SA, incorporating SEA, will be updated as a live document throughout the LDP 
Review. 


